Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Public Services (Social Value) Act 2012 (commissioning & procurement)
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
1. A copy of, or link to, the Authority’s social value policy, strategy, framework or similar document if there is one.

The authority is developing its’ social value policy / strategy.
2. How and whether the Authority has applied the concept of social value more widely than is required.

This question is unclear therefore we cannot provide a response.
3. The percentage of the Authority’s tenders over the past 12 months where the Public Services (Social Value) Act 2012 has been applied (that is to say, how much use does the Authority make of the Act).

Social value has been considered on 38 out of 57 advertised tenders in this timescale.  67%.

4. Where social value is included in assessing tenders, the average weighting that it is given in your scoring across those contacts.

This information is not held.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

5. A copy of, or link to, any evaluation or estimation of savings made as a result of the Authority’s application of the Social Value Act.

We do not have an evaluation where savings have been made as a result of social value.  Therefore this is a refusal notice in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act.
6. Where the responsibility for social value sits within the Authority (e.g. with the head of procurement or with a cabinet member).

The responsibility is sitting with Head of Procurement and Assistant Mayor (Jobs & Skills)

7. If you monitor it, how many social enterprises supplied the Authority in the last financial year?
This is not monitored
8.
The percentage of suppliers which accounted for 80% of your spend in the last financial year.

4.95%

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

